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Bulletin Board 

5/27 Closed for Memorial Day
6/19 Closed for Juneteenth
7/4 Closed for Independence Day
9/2 Closed for Labor Day 

Check out a few recent pictures of the progress on our new
Menominee office! The expected completion date is late Spring of
2024. During this construction phase, our Menominee office is
temporarily located at 2354 10th Street, Menominee (Stellar Center
strip mall) until we transition into the new building.

Menominee Office Building Update:

for being 
a member!



Community CornerCommunity Corner
Paczki Day

Tri County Safe Harbor
Mystery Dinner

National Pie Day National Pizza Day 

National Retro Day

25th Annual Menominee
County Strutting Toms

Heritage Banquet Plant a Flower Day 

Life Skills/Game
of Life Expo

Employee
Appreciation Day



Financial Reality Fair Financial Reality Fair 

W W W . I N T E G R A F I R S T F C U . C O M

1-833-MYINTEGRA (694-6834)

We are happy to have hosted a Financial Reality Fair for Menominee, Carney-Nadeau, Powers, Stephenson
schools. Integra First Federal Credit Union received grant funding from the Michigan Credit Union
Foundation (MCUF) to help provide students with this exciting opportunity. A Financial Reality Fair allows
students to select a hypothetical career with a corresponding income and deductions. Then, students visit
different booths to make financial decisions related to housing, transportation, food, and other
expenditures while using an app to track their spending and budget. We are so excited to have this
opportunity to help local youth learn about the importance of budgeting.
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